
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOUTH BETHANY POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

Chief of Police Monthly Report for April 2024 

Corporal Shaun Baldasano has returned from his military deployment and is scheduled to 
return to full duty for the Town on May 20.  

All officers completed training in CPR, first aid and AED’s. Officers also received training 
in legal updates, traffic stop tactics and stop stick deployments.  

Our department participated in our first Police Accountability Committee (PAC). The 
meeting had a large turn out and was an encouraging meeting.   

 
Traffic tickets Issued: 133 
 
Speeding – 66 
Registration/Insurance violations – 40 
Moving -8 
License – 15 
Equipment – 2 
Cell Phone - 2 

Call for Police Services - 51 
 
Residence/Business Checks – 14 
Assist other agencies – 8 
      (BBPD – 3, DSP – 3, BBFD - 2)  
Public Assist – 4 
Suspicious Vehicle – 1 
After Hours Construction – 14 
Criminal Trespass - 1 
Service Other – 3 
Traffic Collision -1 
Traffic Other -1 
Parking - 1 

Written Warnings issued – 20 

  Equipment, registration, speeding and license 

 

   

 


